
MINUTES OF NORTH LAWRENCE FISH & GAME RETIREES CLUB

NOVEMBER 3, 2022

The Nov. 3rd, 2022 meeting of the North Lawrence Fish & Game Retirees Club

was called to order by Chaplain Gary Kreider with the Pledge of Allegiance and an

opening prayer to 21 members.   President Jeff Barnhart called on Frank Burket.

Frank made the new tractor available to be seen by the membership and

described its purchase, use and future attachments.   Also, it was mentioned the

new maintenance building’s roof replacement.   The gas line will be operational in

December.

Ed spoke on range safety.   There are at the pistol range individuals who are

violating safe firearm rules.  The discussion was also to stop providing plastic

target holders.   Shooters can provide their own.

Today’s show and tell was fishing rods with a story.   Next month’s show and

tell is your worst weapon.   All finances are good and discussion of the 2003

assessment too place.

Members are encouraged to get their dues in early and an upgraded 2023

renewal form is available from the clubhouse or online.

This temporary secretary would like to comment, “We are one shot away from

losing the shooting privileges we take for granted.”  Every member should be

grateful for those members who volunteer to make range safety priority one.  Next

meeting is Thursday, Dec. 1, 2022 at 10:00 A.M.

Minutes recorded by Temporary Secretary, Garland Parsons


